
From: David Catchlove <davidcatchlove@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, 7 February 2020 12:48 PM
To: Adam Croft <adam.croft@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Fwd: DA2019/1529 at 77 Myola Rd Newport

Apologies, Adam. I meant to say Hi Adam, not Alan.
Cheers

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: David Catchlove <davidcatchlove@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, 7 Feb 2020 at 12:33
Subject: DA2019/1529 at 77 Myola Rd Newport
To: <adam.croft@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>

Hi Alan,

Following our recent discussion, as owners of 77 Myola Road, we cannot see any problems 
with the renovation of the house at 77A, apart from the driveway. 

We noted that the plans at this stage do not include renovation of 77A’s driveway, but plans 
issued and the Statement of Environmental Effects in the present DA seem to suggest that our 
driveway, (which has been used under written permission by the owners of 77A), would 
continue to be used after renovations are complete.

As discussed with Jon Milligan, we regret we are not able to continue permission for residents 
of 77A to use our driveway. Please note that our property is not encumbered with any right of 
way for 77A, nor is any right of way indicated on any of 77A’s property documentation. 

David and Mary Catchlove

Owners, 77 Myola Road Newport. 

0402 973 593

Sent: 10/02/2020 9:04:53 AM
Subject: FW: DA2019/1529 at 77 Myola Rd Newport


